
 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Re: C2021-226351  Rediculous prememiums for insurance for the N.W 

 

• I own a property in Onslow, where I have lived for the past 14years. 
• Over those 14 years I have paid well over $100,000 in insurance and have neverhad a 

claim  
• Last year my premium was $6,600 with a $5,000 excess 
• This year the broker that I have used for a couple of years has come back to me with 

a new premium of $18,000.  The reason being that Vero who used to insure here 
have pulled out. 

• I took a week to ring every insurance company and broker with quotes ranging from 
$22,000 down to $13,000 

• The lowest premium of $13,000 was from NRMA which I am paying a premium of 
$3,2000 every quarter.  This amount only covers the building not any contents.  The 
building is insured at $650,000 

• I am 71 years of age and on a pension with no super and cannot afford this cost any 
longer. 

• I work part time during the winter months so I can put money aside for the insurance 
• I have decided to sell my propery , to elleviate this problem.  I do not want to leave 

my home or Onslow but have been driven to this decision because of insurance 
premiums. 

• I know of a lot of other people in the same situation as myself and feel it is very 
wrong for it to come to this. 

• If something cannot be done about this problem towns in the north west will 
become ghost towns or purely mining towns. 

• I do hope our Government can assist with this matter in some way. 
• I do have documents to support these amounts. 

 

Thanking you 

Janette Bevan 

 

 

 

 



 

 




